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To:   Matthew Zone, Chairman 
   Safety Committee 
 
From:  Michael McGrath, Director 
   Department of Public Safety 
 
   Martin Flask, Executive Assistant to the Mayor 

   Office of the Mayor 
 
Subject: Ordinance No. 246-17, Amend Ordinance No. 299-14 

relating to an agreement with Cuyahoga County for 
booking, housing, and other related services of City 
prisoners to change certain terms and conditions of the 
agreement 

 
Date:   April 26, 2017 

 

 
Ordinance Number 246-17 amends certain terms and conditions in the 
agreement with Cuyahoga County for booking, housing, and other related 
services of City prisoners that was authorized under Ordinance No. 299-14. 
 
Ord. No. 299-14 authorized the Director of Public Safety to enter into an 
agreement with Cuyahoga County to permit the County’s Sheriff’s 
Department to provide the City with all booking, housing, and other related 
services for City Prisoners for a per diem rate per prisoner. 
 

This legislation, if passed by Council, will amend Ord. No. 299-14 to authorize 
the City to pay the County two payments of $2.6 million each during the 
Transition period for non-recurring start-up expenses necessary for the 
County to effectuate the takeover of all City Prisoner operations in accordance 
with the terms and conditions of the agreement. 


